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Gediminas Kirkilas
Chair of the Committee on European Affairs

Dear Chairman,

I would like to thank you for the invitation to the 50™ Meeting of the Conference
of Parliamentary Committees for Union Affairs of Parliaments of the European
Union. Unfortunately, due to previously undertaken obligations, including a visit
abroad, I have to inform you, that I will not be able to participate in the event.

The agenda of the meeting includes issues connected with Lithuania’s
upcoming Presidency of the Council of the European Union. It is crucial period
for every member of the European Union and it is very important to prepare for
many of responsibilities Lithuania will have for over six months.

I wish you and the participants fruitful discussions and I am convinced that the
conclusions you will make will be very inspiring.

Best Regards,

At Cocplusgy

Warsaw, 3 October 2013



